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To: Board of Supervisors

From: Supervisor Ryan Sundberg

SUBJECT:
Appreciation Letters to Carol Hill and Steve Kimberling for Their Service on the Workforce Development
Board (Supervisor Ryan Sundberg)

RECOMMENDATION(S):
That the Board of Supervisors authorize the Chair to sign the letter of appreciation.

SOURCE OF FUNDING:
NA

DISCUSSION:
The Board of Supervisors has received notification that Carol Hill and Steve Kimberling have both decided to
step down from the Workforce Development Board.  The Board is sending a letter of appreciation thanking
both for their years of service and commitment to the citizens of Humboldt County. Ms. Hill was originally
appointed in 2002 and Mr. Kimberling was appointed in 2014.

FINANCIAL IMPACT:
NA

OTHER AGENCY INVOLVEMENT:
NA

ALTERNATIVES TO STAFF RECOMMENDATIONS:
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File #: 18-793, Version: 1

Board discretion.

ATTACHMENTS:
Letters of Appreciation

PREVIOUS ACTION/REFERRAL:
Board Order No.: NA
Meeting of: NA
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